
Circular Letter 09 2009 03 18  Page 1/2 
Without commitment to advise modifications  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Distributors ! 
 
 
 
It is our pleasure to announce the date and location for the 
ROTAX Grand Finals 2009.  
 
Most likely a lot of you already know as communications in 
karting community simply work great. 
 
 

 
 The event will take place on   

 
09. - 12. Dec. 2009       

                                                       
at the awesome desert track of 

 
Ghibli Raceway in Sharm El-Sheikh / Egypt. 

 
 

 
We are proud after 2004 having re-entered a cooperation with Mr. Hany Soufrakis 
representing the Ghibli Raceway to host the Grand Finals 2009.   
    
Mr. Hany Soufrakis being our distributor for Kart products in Egypt as well as the organizer of 
the MIDDLE EAST KARTING CUP is one of the most experienced event organizers in the 
karting business driving one of the most modern kart tracks in the whole middle-east area. 
 
We are all looking forward coming again to Egypt to experience the famous  hospitality and 
would like to thank in advance the team of Ghibli Raceway and its partners for their efforts and 
enthusiasm.  
 
ROTAX MAX CHALLENGE GRAND FINALS 2009  / Sharm El-sheikh  – race where others 
spend their holidays. 
 
At no doubt Sharm El-sheikh is one of the driest regions in the world, so we will see great 
event in warm and dry conditions. 
The track of Ghibli Raceway in Sharm El-sheikh is located right in the touristic center of Sharm 
El-sheikh and thus offers short distances to hotels, the airport as well as the famous nightlife 
areas. 
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More info on the location, travel arrangement to follow on a regular base as of now.  
 
Pls. take note that the travel arrangements (flights, rental car and hotel) will be organized by 
the travel agency "GHIBLI TRAVEL" offering special rates at hotels which are exclusively 
reserved for this event. 
 
As of now we kindly ask you to start officially publishing this info on your web pages and other 
promotional material, an official press release will follow next week.  
 
At latest by the end of April we will announce as well the chassis manufacturers supporting us 
at this event. 
Pls. make sure that you use the official logo which you can download from our ftp-server 
(ftp://193.46.234.2/1-PublicKart)  and pls. respect the rules to be applied. 
 
Best regards and see you there!!! 
 
 
BRP-Powertrain GmbH & Co. KG 
 
Robert 
 
 
 
 
 
Some very first impressions of the area as well as the event location: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Satellite view of the track: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


